

September 2018 Area 13-I Meeting Agenda
Monday, September 10th
Teleconference (Freeconferencecall.com)

Introductions (6:30)

The meeting was recorded and all in attendance were made aware.

Area Game Schedule issues & concerns -- (Andrea & Dominick) (6:35)

Dominick (AD) read Andrea's (AW) report on the Area game schedule issues. The Area game schedule for Spring is going to final no less than 2 weeks prior to season starting, however, Dominick (AD) would like the schedule to be final 4 weeks prior to season opening game day. There was limited discussion on this item.

How to get girls to play & recruit for players? (6:55)

Dominick (AD) opened up discussion about how to get more girls and players to join Ayso. Dominick (AD) offered a few thoughts to go to school Athletic Director, YMCA, and put up flyers. Mike (Chambersburg RC) states we use girls on flyers to promote play... Jason Mixell (Tuscarora RC) states his region puts together a girl's clinic to help mentor... Chris Darron (UA RC) has an AYSO night at a high school game to help promote girls playing soccer.

Coach & Referee Training Results (Brian & Dominick) (7:15)

Dominick (AD) read Brian's (ARA) report from Referee training August 25th: there were 4 new referee's that were certified, and 2 referees came for a refresher. Mike (Chambersburg RC) offered to get information from a centrally located indoor facility to Dominick (AD) to arrange training for coach and referee certification training in the future. Carrie (Bermudian RC) has youth referees for 10U at home games and would like encouragement for their success.

Dominick's (AD) report was that he had two coaches for the August 26th 10U & 12U online training. The field certification will be held at a later date.

RAP & Regional P&P's (7:25)

Dominick (AD) asked that RC's start their RAP's and submit if it hasn't been submitted their Region's P&P's. To make any amendments/changes as necessary for the Region and submit to Dominick (AD) for approval or denial.

Region Board Position Training (dates/times?) (7:35)

Dominick (AD) states that he and Brian (ARA) are the only Advanced Management Instructors for the Area and would need dates/times if RC's need specific board member training for an individual. Dominick (AD) also stated that he sent an email forward from the AYSO Insider that lists the AYSO Webinars for September and part of October. Dominick (AD) also read those dates/times and board specific position.

Tournaments (Region, Area and local community)

(7:50)

Dominick (AD) states that if a Region would like to host a tournament they would need to complete the paperwork for same and submit to Area for approval. Additionally, no one was in objection to an Area tournament starting up again in the near future. Dominick (AD) asked that a tournament committee be started with minimum of 3 volunteers and a maximum of 5. The volunteers do not have to be on the Region or Area board just a registered volunteer. Jason (Tuscarora RC) and Lauren (FF RC) volunteered to be on the tournament committee.

ACA

ARA

AMA

Questions, Concerns, Comments, and Suggestions (Around the table)

(8:00)

Upcoming dates –

Next meeting – Monday, October 08th